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Part of 

31st January 2023 
Years R&1 SSP Dance Festival – Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

On Wednesday 22nd March 2023 we will be taking our class 1 pupils to the King's Lynn Corn Exchange to 

participate in the School Sports Partnership Dance Festival.  The event will take place from 1pm until 2:45pm.  

 

They will be dancing using the theme "Carnival".  As Parents, you do have the opportunity to see the results 

of their hardwork, tickets can be purchased DIRECT from the Corn Exchange - please remember it is for the 

AFTERNOON performance.  You can follow this link to purchase them: 

https://www.kingslynncornexchange.co.uk/theatre/whats-on/dance/wnssp-dance-festival-march-2023 

(please note, we will start to practice every Wednesday from 22nd February - please send your child in their 

PE kit on this day of the week). 

 

The children will have lunch before we leave, so you can order lunch as normal for the day, however, please 

could you provide an extra drink for the afternoon. 

 

We will be leaving the school at 12.20pm and expect to return at 3.35pm.  We will keep you informed by text 

should we be running late for any reason.  If you have tickets for the show and would like to collect your child 

from the Corn Exchange please indicate on the consent form. 

 

There is no cost for this trip, however we do need your consent.  By providing your permission, you will be 

accepting that you understand the following: 

 I fully understand and accept that, while the supervisory adults in charge of the group will take all responsible 

care of my child, neither they, nor West Norfolk Academies Trust, can necessarily be held liable in respect of 

loss or damage to property or injury suffered by my child arising out of the educational visit/journey, unless 

such loss, damage or injury results from the negligence of West Norfolk Academies Trust, its employees or 

official volunteers.   

 I agree to my child receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical or surgical treatment, 

including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by medical authorities present.  Please 

provide any details of any medication that your child will need to have on the day on the reverse of this form. 

 I also confirm I am happy for my child to be transported by minibus to and from this event. I understand the 

extent and limitations of the insurance cover provided. 

 

Please complete the online form sent via text to you today no later than Friday 10th February 2023. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Calaby & Mrs Preston 

Class 1 Teachers 


